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Telegramma del Santo Padre, a firma del Cardinale Segretario di Stato, per le vittime della strage
avvenuta a Lewiston (U.S.A.)

Pubblichiamo di seguito il telegramma di cordoglio per le vittime della strage avvenuta a Lewiston (U.S.A.),
inviato - a nome del Santo Padre Francesco - dal Cardinale Segretario di Stato Pietro Parolin - al Vescovo di
Portland, S.E. Mons. Robert Deeley:

Telegramma

THE MOST REVEREND ROBERT DEELEY

BISHOP OF PORTLAND

HIS HOLINESS POPE FRANCIS WAS DEEPLY SADDENED TO LEARN OF THE TERRIBLE LOSS OF LIFE
RESULTING FROM THE MASS SHOOTING IN LEWISTON, AND HE EXPRESSES HIS SPIRITUAL
CLOSENESS TO ALL THOSE SUFFERING FROM THIS UNSPEAKABLE TRAGEDY, ESPECIALLY THE
FAMILIES WHO LOST LOVED ONES. HIS HOLINESS COMMENDS THE SOULS OF THE DEAD TO THE
LOVING MERCY OF ALMIGHTY GOD AND HE PRAYS FOR THE RECOVERY OF THE WOUNDED AND THE
MEDICAL PERSONNEL CARING FOR THEM. HE LIKEWISE COMMENDS THE NOBLE EFFORTS OF FIRST
RESPONDERS WHO PUT THEMSELVES IN HARM’S WAY TO PROTECT THE COMMUNITY. WITH FIRM
TRUST THAT AIDED BY GOD’S GRACE WE CAN OVERCOME EVIL WITH GOOD (CF.ROM12:21), THE
HOLY FATHER INVOKES UPON THE PEOPLE OF LEWISTON AND INDEED THE ENTIRE COUNTRY,
ALMIGHTY GOD’S BLESSINGS OF STRENGTH AND PEACE.

CARDINAL PIETRO PAROLIN

SECRETARY OF STATE

[01651-EN.01] [Original text: English]
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